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Learning, Enjoying & Succeeding Together 
 
 
 
 
Wednesday 24th September 2025 
 
Dear parents & carers, 

30.9.25 - Oak 2 – Phonics workshop and live lesson 
 
On Tuesday 30th September, we would like to invite you to join your child in Oak 2 for a special morning of 
phonics. After dropping your child at the classroom door, you are warmly invited to stay for a Phonics 
Workshop with me. During the session, I will explain how phonics is taught, share some practical hints and 
tips for supporting learning at home, and give you the chance to explore the resources we use in class. 
 
Following the workshop, you are also invited to observe a live phonics lesson in Oak 2, led by Mrs Prosser. 
We would be delighted to see as many of you as possible at this event, and would like to thank you, as 
always, for your continued support. 
 
Warm Regards,  
 
 
Hayley Goodfellow 
Deputy Headteacher 
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